
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 27th September 2019 

Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carers/Students and Staff 

It has been a wet week and I am hoping that 

there is a break in the weather this weekend for 

us all! 

 

This week in assembly, we wished Ms Rivera 

‘congratulations’ and ‘good luck’ as Monday 30th 

September is her last day in School before 

beginning her maternity leave. I know you will all 

join me in wishing her the very best over the 

coming months.  

 

Also this week, the Parent/Carer Handbooks, 

together with a form to update student details, 

were given to students to bring home. Please 

return these to the School Office as soon as 

possible. 

 

Next week we have the NHS vaccination team 

coming in to provide nasal flu vaccinations. 

Originally this was set to happen on Monday, please 

note the date has changed and they will now take 

place on Thursday 3rd October. 

 

Looking further ahead, our first Parent/Carer event 

– a meet and greet Coffee Afternoon will be held on 

Thursday 10th October. More details about this in 

next week’s newsletter. 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend, 

 

Miss Maddison 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Despite the recent requests, we still have 

several students who are not bringing 

water bottles or pens to School. 

 

Can I please remind parents/carers how 

important it is for their child to stay 

hydrated and that they bring equipment 

so that they are ready to learn. 

 

Water Bottles and Pencil 

Cases 

 

The house with the most points this week is: 

Wandle 
Congratulations to them for winning twice in a row and well done to all students 

for their hard work over the week. 

 

 

Thursday 3rd October 2019: 

Flu Vaccinations administered 

 

Thursday 10th October 2019: 

Parent/Carer Coffee Afternoon 

 

Monday 21st to Friday 25th October 2019: 

Half Term 

 

Friday 13th December 2019: 

Last Day of Term     

Upcoming Dates 


